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Dear liembers,

As your unew Chairperson, wmay I first offer thanks on behalf
of the Club to rast year's Chairnan, Frank iullin, his Committce
and the Trusties for all their work during tiaeir yeuzr of office
- a rather difficult ycar in the life of the Club, but I hope nct
too unrevercing for the efforts made., It is with sadness and a
feeling of greet loss that ve will reuember Cyril Xelly T.T.P.,

a devoted club nember for over forty years, as well as a good
friend to rany of us.

With regard to this years Committee I hope that you will
acceot my assurance of a whole - hearted effort to iiake the
couin. year a really sucessful one, ‘'owever, it is on you, the
incividual Club lerber, that we rely if this is to be achicved,

Az you are, no doubt, awvare, ve will soon be enterin; the
Colden Jubilee Year of tue Liverpool Catholic Rawblers Association,
This is indeed sowmet: ing to celebrate and sowmething of which ve
should all be proud, but especially, perhans, tiose meibers who
have supported the Club during its carliecr ycars, not all of then
easy, 1'ii sure, 7o all taose weuberc we owe our sincere thanks,

Plans ere already undcervay for the 50th Anniversory celebrations,
-4 you will be given the detalls of thesc in due course, !¢ hone
vt you will give trer as nrucih sunport as you are able,

S0, let us all look forwerd to an active and thoroughly
enjoyable year - it is up to eacht one of us to meke it 50,



RAMBLERITE.

As members may now be aware, the rambling programme has been
reintroduced. We now need 30 people on the coach to avoid

losing any money, but we are permitted to take the coach out

with 26 people. There has been a very encouraging sign with

the numbers on the last two rambles being 38 and 27, In the
coming months it is hoped to have special attractions on walks;
after the walk on NOVEMBER 21st . + o ERRYRYS . . » « MARY BARREIT,
There will be a night at the Glwyd Gate consisting of chicken in
the basket meal and musical entertainment. FPRICE £1 plus coach

fare.

JANUBRY 9th o « » « RIVINGTON BARN o o o » COMMITTEE,

This is the annual walk with the family section and is followed
by a HOTPOT SUPPER and, hopefully, a Country Dance. This will
be the first event of the GOLDEN JUBILEE YEAR and it is hoped
that as many members as possible will come along to make it a

successful event,

We would like to ask any mbmber, who in the last year has led a
walk, if they still have any Club equipment - maps, compasses,
torches or first-aid, if so, would they please return them as soon
as possible in order to save the club unnecessary replacement and

expense.,

Members not at the club on a Thursday night will be able to know
vhen special events are taking place by listening to "WHATS ON
PROGRAMME" on Radio City and Radio Merseyside, and also in various
supplements such as"ARTS ALIVE" and "WHATS ON IN LIVERPOOL",
Notices of <mlks will be appearing in the Rambling notes in the

"LIVERPOOL ECHO,
M.LEWIS,



EDITORIAL

It seems an age since the last Newsletter appeared., A combination
of lack of material and mechanical problems in the duplicating depart-
ment combined to bring the production lines to a halt. The Newsletter
Committee has been reformed after a period of years, to counter the first
probl-m, and Eric Kavani..h who has had a wealth of experience in the
past, dealing with the eccentricities of our contrary duplicator has
kindly agreed to remedy the second problem., We trust that 'normal
Service'! can now be resumed.

Much has clearly happened since the last issue, and by no means all
to the good, but overshadowing all, was the death of Cyril Kelly, two
days before the A.G.M., an event which both sadened and shocked everybody
who knew him. FElsewhere in this issue appears a tribute to Cyril but
speaking personnally, I met him when joining the Association 18 years
ago, and I have never failed to be impressed by the loyalty which he
sustained for the C.R.A. as a member of over forty years standing, much
of that period being spent in its service. I have no doubt that the
strength of the Association to-day, is due in no small pqgt to the
continuing interest which ¢‘yril showed in the Associations affairs over
the years, and I am sure his wise council will be sadly missed -for some
time to come. May he rest in peace.

The A.G.M. was a rather quiet affair but, in spite of the apparent
gloom, a Committee emerged headed by Pat Unsworth, who becomes the first
lady to occupy the Chair in the Association's history. Pat deserves
our grateful thanks for taking on the job, at a time when the Association
is going through one of its "less enthusiastic" periods and I am sure
all members will join in wishing her and her committee every success in
the coming twelve months. I have no doubt that the committee deserve the
full support of all members and the benefits of such support will un-
doubtedly, revert to the members.

The committee is in fact, nicely sprinkled with past committee
members and those servirg for the first time, and there appears to be
no lack of enthusiasm for the job. Already, Rambling which has been
under some pressure recently due to poor attendances, is staging a
strong revival, and our expensive Disco Equipment, which has tende:j
recently to "play up'", and not "play the game'", has been overhauled,
and we hope it now proposes to behave itself rather better in the
future., If it does not one feels that "decks will roll,"

In conclusion, please remember this is our Golden Jubilee Year,
which is officially to be celebrated in October 1977. Turther
information regarding this Celebration will be given in the near
future but I would ask that all members will join in the special
events we hope to arrange, to €elebrate this wonderful achievement
of our Association. and so m e this year a year worthy of such a

T e i el e e e T -

Chris Dobbin



{our LETTERS.

2, Poverty Lane,
Maghull,

Dear Members Post and Present,

1 wigh to thank you all nost
sincerely fcr the nmany Mass Cards and letters of sympathy on
the sudden death of Cyril. It was conforting to know we had
so many friends and that Cryil,s woirk for the club was so
uch appricated. Please pray for him and for ne.

Yours sincerely,
May Kelly.

K KK KK X KX X X

13, Shakespeare o5t,
Bootle g
Merseyside, L20 4JP.

Lear Club Members,
You have not seen a lcwsletter for some
tine now, but we hope to change this and keep you inforied
of all the latest club activities.

To suplinent this, wce would like to publish
your views. If you have anything to write about, put pen
to paper and either put it in the post to me or give it to
cne of your friendly couitiee menbers.,
negards,

fric Kavanagh.

Tt



CYRIL XELLY, R.I.P,

Vith the passing of Cyril Xelly, suddenly on 2lst September, we most
certalnly suffered a very great loss indeed., In over 49 years of our existence
thiere have been many people who have contributed much time and effort but, with
the exception of the late Fred Norbury, none have done so for so long a time,
covering the whole gamut of the Club's activities.

Rambling, tennis, football, socials, concert parties, Dances, special
functions, the Newsletter, anything, you name it where the Club was concerned and
Cyril would be there, in the forefront. Yhen it came to organising anything at
all for the Club Cyril was supreme, his experience, foresight and wisdom doing
much to ensure the success of any venture,

In almost 43 vears it would be impossible to count the Committee
meetings Cyril attended, more likely chaired - Annual Meetings, Monthly
Committee, Rambling, Socials, Newsletter, Tennis Meetings - meetings for Dances,
special anniversaries, the buying of proposed preiises and sO on.

Cyril was our longest serving Chailrman (ll years) but he served as
Vice~Chairman both before the war and for some vital years after the war. Since
1965 he was a Trustee and from 1971 Vice President, Add for measure his helping
to “orm the Family Section, remaining with them in membership and becoming as it
were the 'bridge’ between the Family Section and the *young’ Cluba In the
meantime he found time to sponsor and foster 'Jospice! and 'Survive', world-wide
organisations for the relief of disease and suffering.

Finally, but by no means lastly, Cyril played a considerable part in
ihe formation just before the war of the Catholic Holiday Guild and was one of
those burdened with its winding up in 1962. In recent years and until his
¢rath, he represented the Club on the Council of the Catholic Holiday Fellowship
which svceceeded the Catholic Holiday Guild and now runs Lakeside House at Keswicke.

he Club and its activities were indeed Cyril's life with a consequently
profound effect on the continued existence and success of the C.R,A. and we must
never forget,

At my first Social at St. Oswald?s it was Cyril who stepped forward,
introduced himself and welcomed me to the Club, His personality was such that I
have no difficulty in recalling the occasion and I was to find that this was Cyril-
- a mos%: friendly nature, ever ready to help and seldom without a smile or a quipe
His stroagest points, however, were his absolute integrity, his strong and
steadfast character, stemming from his lifelong adherence to his Faith and
everything he believed in, le was an examnple and an inspiration to all who knew
him, and we who knew him can never forget him,

Gerry Penlington



EUXTON WALK - FAMILY SECTION, -~ 5th Septenber,

hAbout sixty people. turned up for John and Maureen Johnson's
wals on a lovely Autumn day.  Cars were parkec in 8t. Mary's
Churchysard, Iunch was takcn and pff we set. - ;

. The path went westerly thraugh pleasant woodland and to osur
left the keen gardeners cduld cnvy the local householders their
nassive plots, The first of many stiles was climbed, we ~rosscd
the motorway (by bridge of edurse) and cvertually aftcr traversing
ppen country, reached Rursham Hall, L resc and snack were called
for whilst the younger fry disported themselves according to their
variosus tastes. L few stiles later we reached Worden Park near
Leyland - mdore food, swings, ball ganmes etc,. The less energetic
threw themselves on the yellow turf and all too soon, in the
beautiful sunlight, we were surmdned to arms (or legs) for the
Iong last lap. Eventually we rcached a more Southerly motorway

cropssing and would osur way back to Euxton, L delightful day,
Thank y>u, John and Maurcen,

GEORGE.
Dear Fanily Section,

You should 11 have your programnes (if nopt ring Mona Roberts
on 733 2122) but there is a very inportant alteratiosn to be marked
up >n them, - The monthly House Meeting has been moved ta Thursday,
Not Friday, s> the dates will be Oct.28th “or the Roberts! (Chalet
nanes will be token at this »ne) Nov, 25th 1or the Potters and
January 27th for the Pearsons., Plerse don't forget the change and
nake the meetings i1f this is a more convenient night for you.

ADDITION.  We're getting up o party to gd to the Christ the King's
dance on 20th November. The cost is £1.25p. and Bill Naylo>r on
526 3179 is taking nanes. 1¢ cost includes good refrceshments.

Be sure to get there arduiu v p me for car space,

SUBS,:; There are still a few >f us shy, so please pay up dn any
walk >r at any hduse nceting. Your Conriittee, surprise, is the
sane as last year, s> ybdu kndw whdn b pay.
Yours,

: : Mona Roberts.
P.S. Another important change is the date for the Pantonine. It
was t> have been the 8th January, but in order to get better
seats Bill had to take the following Saturday, January 15th. We
hope this will be convenient to all ticket holders.






